
 
 
 
 
 

RECERTIFICATION OF PROJECTED CONTRIBUTION TO THE 
COMMUNITY COLLEGE HEALTH INSURANCE SECURITY FUND 

FOR STATE FISCAL YEAR 2024 
 
 

I certify that at the June 2, 2023, meeting of the Board of Trustees of the State 
Universities Retirement System the amount of $7,712,026 was approved to be certified to 
the Community College Health Insurance Security Fund for Fiscal Year 2024.  
 

 
 
Suzanne M. Mayer 
Secretary, Board of Trustees 
State Universities Retirement System 


